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N.C. Utitities Commiseion

I respectfully request that a full and transparent examination of the Duke Energy project be conducted. Fracking could
put our ground water at serious risk of contamination. it will not serve the State of North Carolina to bring more jobs if
people can no longer live here because of water issues and additional pollution. We need to think in the long-term on
issues that will have a huge impact not only on the existing populace but on future generations.

Sincerely,

Linda Wire



